



Tawe Boating Club

MINUTES FOR THE CLUB MEETING HELD AT Tawe Boating Club, ON 29 August 24 AT 1900HRS

Present: Adam Clamp, Tom Norman, Richard Cutter, Geraint Owen, Paul Durges, Rob Barter, Chris Hopson
Apologies: Ashley Morris

Speaker	Issue	Action
Item 1. Chairman's Report Adam Clamp	<ol style="list-style-type: none">1. The chairman welcomed the members.2. The Chairman thanked the committee and the members that have been working on the club house. Their work is making a real difference.3. The chairman stated that the club house is still the priority for club funds to be invested in.	
Item 2. Honorary Secretary's Report Paul Durges	<ol style="list-style-type: none">4. The honorary secretary talked about the club lease and that he is working with ABP to renew.5. The honorary secretary issued notice that the 2nd half of memberships were due in September.	<p>Provide update at August meeting.</p> <p>All members to pay final balance by the 1st September 2024</p> <p>Report of persons outstanding is due to be presented at the September meeting.</p>
Item 5. Treasurer Report Ashley Morris	<ol style="list-style-type: none">6. Nothing to report	
Item 8. Any other business	<ol style="list-style-type: none">7. Improvements<ol style="list-style-type: none">7.1. It was discussed that the club should look for a loading attachment for the club tractor at the July meeting.7.2. It was proposed that the club buy a new strimmer for a cost not to exceed £200 in July7.3. AC proposed that the club buy a set of jump leads in July.7.4. RC proposed the Landrover to be scrapped in July7.5. It is hereby given notice that any members with items in the black container MUST remove them by the 31st December 2024. The Committee will be looking to	<p>Ongoing</p> <p>Ongoing</p> <p>Ongoing</p> <p>On hold</p> <p>All members are to remove personal effects from this container by the</p>

	<p>refurbish this container in spring 2025 for the good and benefit of the club.</p> <p>7.6. It was proposed that bait digging be removed from the draft version of the rulebook.</p> <p>7.7. RC proposed the club buys a new wheel barrow</p> <p>7.8. PD proposed that the club re introduces social memberships.</p>	<p>stipulated deadline. Else these items will be sold or disposed of and any profits will be added to club funds. Notice to be displayed in the clubhouse also.</p> <p>All for 0 against.</p> <p>This was completed Sept 24</p> <p>Ongoing</p>
--	---	--

Chairperson

Adam Clamp